FOUNDATION

Models for Privacy Engineering Interest Group with meeting notes

23 November 2023 Michelle.Chibba <michelle.chibba@torontomu.ca> Antonio Kung <antonio.kung@trialog.com>

Participants [roll call]

- > Members
 - Trialog: Antonio Kung, Diana Jimenez, Justine Privat
 - GPS by design centre: Michelle Chibba, Ann Cavoukian
- > Invited guest
 - KUL: Dimitri Vanlanduyt
 - UPM: Samuel Martin
 - Steve Hickman



Agenda

- Open meeting/confirm agenda items [Michelle Chibba, GPSbyDesign Centre Research Associate/Toronto Metropolitan University] – 5 min.
- Proposal for an article in Eclipse newsletter include current member statements? [Michelle et al.] 5 min
- Update on website & possible timing/preparation for outreach webinar [Trialog] 5 min
- Presentation of work related to early privacy engineering models [Samuel Martin guest] 15 min
- > TBC presentation of potential use case [Stefan Bischof guest] 10 min
- Next meeting: skip December? hold Thursday Jan 11 / 2024 ? [All] 5 min
- Next steps [e.g. invitations to present privacy engineering models work] 10 min.
- Close 5 min.



Member discussion/direction

- > Proposal for an article in Eclipse newsletter
 - Accepted. Motion: Ann Cavoukian, Seconded by Antonio Kung
- Update on website & possible timing/preparation for outreach webinar (Diana Jimenez, Justine Privat)
 - Status
 - Technical issues to address with Eclipse
 - Proposal to have a linkedin and X (twitter account)
 - Agreement to proceed independently of the availability of the web site
 - Webinar
 - Michelle to propose two dates in late January for the outreach



Member discussion/direction

- > Presentation by Samuel Martin
 - Provided a comprehensive overview
 - Based on ISO/IEC 27564 privacy models (editor: Michelle Chibba, coeditor: Jonathan Fox, Antonio Kung)
 - Suggest from Antonio to show the interest in the case of AI
- > Next meeting: Jan 11 2024 (December meeting cancelled)
- > Antonio and Michelle to collect email addresses of all members
- AOB: Antonio informed about IDSA joining Eclipse and creating a working group on data space (https://www.eclipse.org/org/workinggroups/dataspacecharter.php)

